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WASHINGTON, D.C. - Special counsel Robert Mueller’s public testimony before Congress is
likely to be postponed until July 24, two sources familiar with the matter told The Hill.

  

The sources cautioned that the situation is fluid and is pending a final agreement by the
Democrats on his appearance.

  

Read the full story here
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http://click1.email.thehill.com/dshszlgkjttfblbtfrcjjfssjgfwtgtnnmjkldwmdcppr_gyngmkrktdcrtymkcnrl.html

